
 

                   

 
Office News:  CLOSED August 5th 2019 for Heritage Day. 
Our new bouncer arrived and the children are having fun in it when the weather has been nice. Multiculturism is our theme for 
the month for the daycare. Look for special crafts and we will be trying new lunch and snack ideas. 
WE WILL BE CELEBRATING OUR 20TH  YEAR, in September. There will be a party and YOU’RE all Invited!! 
 
Caterpillar Room: Welcome to Kenna who is coming to play with us. We are sure going to enjoy the waater play and the 
bouncer this month. Walks around the community and visiting the ducks too! On our agenda is Multiculturism, Hot and Cold, 
Colours & Eric Carle! Its gonna be a great month. Check out our fabuolous arts and crafts too!!  
 
Butterfly News: Mulitculturism, Friendship, Bubbles & Mermaids, Peach?! This is going to be soooo much fun. Check oout 
our crafts throughout the room, you’ll be amazed! Bounce me to the moon! Picnics and snacks outside, going for walks and 
having fun is what we are all about this month. Welcome to Brian who has moved over to play with us.  

 

Ladybug News: Hi and Welcome to Luiseett who is joinming us this month!Whoo hoo we are going to enjoy the water play 
in the side yards, bouncer time and just having soooo much fun outside. Learning this month about Us - Diversity, Zoo 
Animals (which one’s your favorite?), Community Helpers, Summer Foods for Picnics. Adventuring to the Duck Pond and 
going on walks, water play and bouncer time. Lots of summer fun things Look for our cool crafts. The Ladies would like 
suggestions, on what you’d like to see the children learning!! 

 

Bunny News: We said Good bye to Nathan, we will miss you, Good Luck on your new adventures! This month we will be 
learning about Colours & Shapes, the 5 Senses, Diveristy and Our Emotions. We have mnajor plans to enjoy outside, walks 
and exploring the csuurrounding community parks, Water Play in the side yards and of course jumpin away in the bouncer!  
Snacks and Picnics are also on our agenda. 

 

Dinosaur News: Come on in Jorge and Welcome to our room!We said Good bye to Cameron, Ashton, Lara, and  who are 
going to be starting a new adventure and meeting lots of new friends! Good Luck  and have fun!! We will miss you. This 
month we will be having a great time in the side yards, Water play, havin fun in the bouncer, going out and exploring the parks 
and taking walks. Picnics and snacks out side too! We will be learning about heritage day, Summer Fun, All things Ocean & 
Sea, Diversity Alphabet.  

 

NOTICE: REMEMBER WE ARE A NUT & TREE NUT FREE CENTRE, PLEASE DO NOT BRING IN ANY TYPE OF 
FOOD ITEMS THAT MAY CONTAIN NUTS OR TREE NUTS. 

 
IMPORTANT INFO: Tempuraures of 25 or Higher, UV Index above 5: The children will only be allowed to go 
outside for short periods of time. (15- 20 Minute Increments) Air Quality above 5.5 or Higher the CHILDREN 

WILL NOT be going outside. 
 

Please Remember to write down your Child’s Holidays for August. Thank You!!!  

                Bring on the Fun! 
 


